
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

I am delighted to offer Northgate End students Clarinet lessons from September 2024. I am 

a teacher with 30 years of experience in teaching all ages and abilities from beginners to 

intermediate.  

I am a graduate of Leeds College of Music where I gained a graduate diploma in Jazz, 

Contemporary and Popular music. I also have a teaching qualification which is a level 3 

award in education and training. My students have taken ABRSM classical and jazz exams 

and some of them have gone on to attend specialist music colleges. 

Listed below are current termly charges for Clarinet lessons. Lessons are only available on a 

one-to-one basis with a term consisting of eleven lessons. 

 

Clarinet fees 

                          Duration                                                      11 Individual Lessons 

                          30 minutes                                                                                       £220 

                          20 minutes                                                                                       £165 

 

• Half a terms notice is required if you wish to stop the lessons.  

• Invoices are issued termly by Mrs Owen-Jones        

• Lessons lost through the teachers’ absence are made up but not those where the 

student is absent.  

• Purchase of music is the responsibility of the Parent/Guardian 

• The lessons do not constitute part of the National Curriculum and are therefore 

chargeable. 

• When the required standard has been reached, children may be entered for 

examinations if they wish. A fee is payable for this. 

If you are intending for your child to begin lessons in September or require any further 

information, please contact me on katethompson71@hotmail.co.uk. I will be able to guide 

you on what music you should obtain and advise on a clarinet purchase if your child is 

completely new to the instrument. It is often best to hire an instrument first before 

committing to buying one. 

I am excited to be teaching at Northgate End and look forward to meeting my new students 

in September. 

Kind Regards,  

Kate Owen-Jones. 


